
To: All Potential Bidders 

From: UNDP IRAQ 

ADDENDUM06 

mm 
mm 

Subject: IRQ-ITB-213/19: Rehabilitation of Oncology Hospital in Al Shifaa Hospital 

Complex-West Mosul-Ninawa Governorate 

Due to current security situation in Iraq and internet disturbance, all interested potential bidders 

are hereby notified that: 

The submission deadline has been extended from 31 st of October 2019 until 7th of November 

2019, 14:00 hrs local Iraq Time 

Bidders are advised to submit their bid's a day prior or well before the closing time. Do not wait 

until last minute. If you face any issue submitting your proposal at the last minute, UNDP may not 

be able to assist. 

The interested bidders are kindly requested to adhere to the above new deadline and submit their 

bids before the deadline accordingly. 

All other Terms and Conditions in this ITB will remain in full force and unchanged. 

Thank you in advance for your interest in UNDP procurement opportunities. 


